

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education REGION XI

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DE ORO

27 FEB 2024 2:22 Pm RECEIVED

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

February 27, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 142, s. 2024

FAMILY ENHANCEMENT SEMINAR FOR THE PARENTS OF THE G-WORKS PARA SA WASTONG NUTRISYON BENEFICIARIES

To: GERRYPHER M. VIERNES - Nurse II

- 1. Attached is a copy of an invitation letter of Governor Dorothy P. Montejo-Gonzaga dated February 21, 2024 informing the conduct of a Family Enhancement Seminar for the parents of the G-Works para sa Wastong Nutrisyon beneficiaries on February 28, 2024 at 9:00 am at the Municipal Isolation Unit (MIU), Kingking, Pantukan.
- 2. Anent to this, you are hereby advised to attend the above mentioned activity.
- 3. Travelling, incidental and other expenses shall be charged to local funds, subject to existing accounting and auditing rules and regulations.
- 4.Immediate and wide dissemination of this to concerned is desired.

CRISTY C. EPE

Ad Co Em

Address: Capitol Complex, Brgy. Cabidianan, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro

Contact No.0951-387-1728 (TNT); 0915-399-7779 (Globe)

Email Address: davaodeoro@deped.gov.ph Website: www.depeddavaodeoro.ph

Doc. Ref. Code	PAWIM-F-019	Rev	00
Effectivity	09.12.22	Page	1 of 1



Republic of the Philippines Province of Davao De Oro OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR





February 21, 2024

CRISTY E. EPE, CESE Schools Division Superintendent Davao de Oro

Dear Ma'am Epe:

The Provincial Nutrition Council of Davao de Oro will conduct a Family Enhancement Seminar for the parents of the G-Works para sa Wastong Nutrisyon beneficiaries on February 28, 2023, at 9:00 am at the Municipal Isolation Unit (MIU), Kingking, Pantukan. This program aims to promote positive family values, strengthen marital relationships, parental roles, and family planning.

In line with this, we would like to invite your focal person of the G-Works para sa Wastong Nutrisyon program to attend the said activity.

For inquiries, you may contact Ms. Marianita M. Cariño, ND-III, via email at marcoscarino65@gmail.com or cellphone number 09504440483.

Thank you for your continued support to the nutrition program.

Sincerely yours,

Governor 9